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Geneva, 4 March 2010

Dear Mr. President,

We hope that you have received our invitation to attend the 3rd World Conference of Speakers of
Parliament and greatly look forward to welcoming you in Geneva next July.

Over the past few months, the Preparatory Committee for the Conference has been involved in
providing input to the content of the outcome document that will be adopted by the Speakers at the
close of the Conference. We are now pleased to submit a first draft of the document for your review.
We invite you to share this draft with your parliament and to send us your comments on the text
by 16 April.

The Preparatory Committee will meet again from 7 to 8 May and will finalize the draft outcome
document in the light of comments received within the deadline.

We look forward to working with you to ensure a successful Speakers Conference and remain,

Yours sincerely,

Theo-Ben Gurirab

Anders B. Johnsson
President

Secretary General

Mr. Thor Pedersen

President of the Danish Parliament
Folketinget

Christiansborg

DK-1240 Copenhagen

Denmark




